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Comments: In regards to Pe'sla and the Rochford Mineral Exploratory Drilling Project,

Please do not begin a mining project on the sacred land of the Lakota. Extractive culture is a death sentence in
an era of collapsing biodiversity, climate-change fueled natural disasters and further division of the people and
corporate elite. The Lakota people came from the Pe'sla, it is not your place to invade this territory for capital.
Respect the tribe, their treaties broken by the US government and respect the Earth. We need to protect and
respect natural ecosystems to survive the shifting climate, and Indigenous people lead the way in stewardship of
these lands!



